
 

 
 

 
 
Park District patrons, don’t miss a great opportunity to influence the way we invest your money. We 
need your opinions about the value of the services we provide to help us develop a fiscally responsible, 
long-range plan that will benefit you and the rest of the community.  
 

How can you voice your opinion? 
 
You can help us prioritize the tax dollars allocated to each Park District service by participating in 
any of three upcoming workshops presented by GreenPlay, a national parks and recreation consultant. 
 
GreenPlay is helping us develop a Resource Allocation and Cost Recovery Philosophy, Model and Policy.  
More simply put, they are helping to ensure our economic sustainability with a spending plan informed by 
public need. 
 
At each workshop, GreenPlay will make a short presentation explaining cost recovery. Afterward, they will 
ask for your input to identify where our programs and core services fit within a cost recovery model. Food 
will be provided and, as further incentive, prizes will be awarded. 
 

RSVP by Friday, November 30 
 
Space in each workshop is limited. To reserve a spot, contact Marilou Caganap at 503/645-6433 (x1663) 
or mcaganap@thprd.org. Include date/time of the workshop you wish to attend. No walk-ins, please. 
 

 
 

When and where are the workshops? 
 

Wednesday, December 12 
6 - 8:30 PM 

 

Cedar Hills Recreation Center 
11640 SW Park Way 
Portland, OR 97225 

Thursday, December 13 
2 - 4:30 PM 

 

Elsie Stuhr Center 
5500 SW Hall Boulevard 

Beaverton, OR 97005 

Thursday, December 13 
6 - 8:30 PM 

 

Elsie Stuhr Center 
5500 SW Hall Boulevard 

Beaverton, OR 97005 
 

HELP US PRIORITIZE 
FACILITIES & PROGRAMS 

 

 

http://www.thprd.org/facilities/cedarhills/home.cfm
http://www.thprd.org/facilities/stuhr/home.cfm
http://www.thprd.org/facilities/stuhr/home.cfm

